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WEEKLY REMINDER: 8TH – 12TH FEBRUARY 2021 

Our Christian value this term is Trust  

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

9th February Safer Internet Day 

12th February Break up for Half Term 

15th – 19th February HALF TERM 

22nd February Inset Day 

23rd February Term Resumes 

SHOUT OUT’S 

WREN CLASS – Miss Mesney 

Mikayla for always putting in excellent effort into her learning. She wrote a fantastic story this 

week and did a great job with reading through it and editing it carefully.  

Esther for being brave with her learning and always giving it a go. She wrote a terrific story 

this week and used some excellent descriptions. 

KINGFISHER CLASS – Miss Dunn 

Darcy always shows such a positive attitude to all areas of her learning. She has especially 

impressed me with her excellent English work recently including her use of figurative language 

in her planet poem. 

Willow has been putting in so much effort in all areas of her work and her positive attitude to 

learning has really shone through. Her use of figurative language in her recent planet poem was 

fantastic. 

OWL CLASS – Mrs Lewis 

Holly has been working so hard and independently this week in everything. After finishing her 

Maths, she has been getting on with the next task without having to be asked and has written an 

excellent story in English as well.  

Sasha has been producing excellent work and has put fantastic effort into adding convincing 

details to her story. 
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REMOTE LEARNING: SUPPORT PACKS 

Please note that the next set of support documentation for remote learning will be available to 

collect after half-term, on Tuesday 23rd February. 

INTERNET SAFETY DAY 

Internet Safety Day will be taking place on Tuesday 9th February.  

Teachers will be sharing guidance and activities online via Padlet. You can also follow 

https://twitter.com/GlosSaferCyber Gloucestershire Safer Cyber account. There will be more 

and more info on it, relevant to keeping children safe.  

A reminder that the school website holds a range of resources to support internet safety: 

https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/esafety/90663  

https://www.northcerney.gloucs.sch.uk/web/safeguarding_and_internet_safety_information/19

2607  

HEALTHY START  
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MONEY MANAGEMENT WORKSHOP 

 


